
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Illegal Truck Lots
Date: Friday, November 29, 2024 8:34:24 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Nat Portelli 
Sent: Friday, November 29, 2024 7:34 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: marketplace@cbc.ca; publichealth@toronto.ca; Toronto Tips <torontotips@cbc.ca>
Subject: [External] Illegal Truck Lots

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

To Whom It May Concern,

I am not sure if you are aware of what is going on in our small community of Bolton, Ontario.

We are being barricaded with thousands of truck lots popping up almost daily. How can you allow this at the
expense of our children? We have many deaths in our community which go unannounced. How would you like it if
this happened to your child or your elderly parents? It could happen to any of us. We cannot maneuver around
thousands of transport trailers daily. They have taken over our community, please let's work together to have them
relocated away from our schools, homes and places of worship. The transport trucks are parked within our
community. Below is one out of hundreds of applications. If any of you live or pass through our small community
you will understand how dangerous it is to issue permits to these owners who are applying for permits along Albion
Vaughan Road and Highway 50. This must stop immediately.

Sent from my iPhone

Assunta Ferrante
Public Meeting




